EMAIL 2 – Drop date May 5 
Subject Line: Last Day to Take Flight with the McGuire Center!

[NAME],

Don’t miss your chance to take flight with the McGuire Center for Lepidoptera & Biodiversity! At the McGuire Center, our commitment to producing cutting-edge research programs and novel conservation efforts is complemented by an investment in sharing that knowledge with learners of all ages. 

Help us share the magic of butterflies and moths when you make a gift to the Monarch Society today! 

Not only do butterflies and moths play a vital role in our ecosystems, but they can also provide an easy entry point to understanding the connections between all life on Earth. Your gift will allow the McGuire Center to continue to spread the wonder of butterflies and moths through public lectures, communications, exhibits and educational outreach programs. 

Help curiosity and inspiration take flight when you make a gift today! 

With gratitude, 

Dr. Akito Kawahara
Director, Curator, and Professor
McGuire Center for Lepidoptera and Biodiversity
Florida Museum of Natural History

